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Rheem easement is now a park
By Sora O'Doherty

An easement that was used for decades to provide
access from homes in the Rheem Boulevard area to
Glorietta Elementary School has been reopened as an
Orinda city park after the city settled its dispute with the
owners of the adjacent property for $45,500. Although
the owner has promised to build a fence to separate the
property from the easement, the fence has not yet been
installed. As in other city parks that are unlit, the
easement allows for pedestrian use from dawn to dusk
only. Bicycles may be walked and dogs must be on
leash.
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Reach the reporter at: sora@lamorindaweekly.com
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